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Minutes of the March 9, 2022 Meeting  

The  March  meeting  of  Chapter  59  of  the  Society  of  Broadcast
Engineers was held March  9, 2022 at Smoketown Barbeque; 7702
Shawnee Mission Parkway, Mission, Kansas.  Steve Hendrix, chapter
chairman, was in charge.  There were eight in attendance. 

Hendrix opened the business meeting at 12:05 PM.  He asked 
secretary Ben Weiss to read the minutes of the February 9th 
meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Steve and the 
second by Robin Cross. The motion passed by acclamation.

Steve brought us up to date concerning national SBE news.  It’s 
time to renew your annual SBE membership.  During the annual 
membership drive, which starts March 1st, current members that 
sponsor a new member can get $5.00 off their annual renewal.  All
the details are on the national website sbe.org.

Steve also mentioned the several Webinars offered on the SBE 
website.  Check them out as you might find something to interest 
you. 

If you are interested in becoming certified you can check out the
various certification levels on the sbe.org website. The next 
certification exam window is June 3-13 and to take an exam during
that window you must register by the April 15th deadline.

Chriss mentioned that he had talked with the manager of National 
Audio in Springfield while touring the plant.  Today National 
Audio is the only company in the US that manufactures audio 
recording tape most of which goes into making audio cassettes.  
It was an interesting discussion. 

John Gray, chapter program chairman, told us that he does not 
have any programs scheduled for immediate future meetings.  Still
he welcomes any ideas for future programs.

The motion to adjourn was by John Beck and the second by Brandon 
Travis.

There was no formal program but a free discussion of engineering 
topics.
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